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Mobile County Pay-As-You-Go Projects:

MCR 2010-109 Evans Road: We have submitted closeout information to the County and are
awaiting final approval and payment to Kushla for the engineering design work; balance owed is
approximately $4,500.

Engineering Work:

The following work items are ongoing:

1. Review the work and provide an Updated Water System Overview and Valve Reference
Map: The cost for the work was approved at the June 2017 Board meeting; work is
underway. No change since last report.



